
 

 

27th WCPCEA Tournament - A Hot Success 
 
Near the boiling point in mid-July, the Conway Firemen’s Auxiliary 
sponsored the WCPCEA (World Class Professional Crazy Eights 
Association) National Championship. A hot time was had by all! 
Dr. Howard “Doc Nater” Natenshon waltzed away with the trophy and 
the twenty-seven-year-old jacket. 
Through the generosity of our players and Kate & Russ French, over 
$700. was awarded to the Auxiliary. 
A big “thank you’ also goes out to: Ken Ouimette, Shiela Harrington & 
Greenfield Savings, all the Baker family, and Misty Loncar who kindly 
donated her half of the 50/50 raffle. The same cannot be said of 
former all-pro  Eights player, Jon Pepper who would not relinquish for 
any price, his  “Yodeling Pickle” raffle prize. 
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